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responsibility for the contents of this announcement, make no representation as to its accuracy or completeness 
and expressly disclaim any liability whatsoever for any loss howsoever arising from or in reliance upon the 
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PROFIT WARNING - UPDATE 

 
Reference is made to the announcement of Le Saunda Holdings Limited (the “Company”) dated 12 
December 2022 (the “Announcement”) in respect of the unaudited operational data of the Group’s 
retail business for the three months ended 30 November 2022 and profit warning. Unless otherwise 
defined, terms used in this announcement shall have the same meanings as those defined in the 
Announcement. This announcement is made pursuant to Rule 13.09 of the Listing Rules and the 
Inside Information Provisions (as defined under the Listing Rules) under Part XIVA of the Securities 
and Futures Ordinance (Chapter 571, Laws of Hong Kong). 
 
The Board wishes to update the shareholders and potential investors of the Company that, based on 
the latest unaudited consolidated financial results, the Group may record a consolidated loss 
attributable to the equity shareholders of the Company ranging from RMB49,000,000 to 
RMB52,000,000 (instead of ranging from RMB38,000,000 to RMB45,000,000 as stated in the 
Announcement) for the financial year 2022/23, as compared to the consolidated profit attributable to 
the equity shareholders of the Company of RMB2,980,000 in last financial year 

The Board wishes to emphasize that the information contained in this announcement is solely based 
on the further preliminary assessment by the management of the Company with reference to the latest 
unaudited consolidated financial results of the Group. The Group’s consolidated financial results are 
subject to the audit by the Company’s auditor and the review by the audit committee of the Board 
prior to their finalisation. Therefore, the actual financial results of the Group for the financial year 
2022/23 may be different from the information contained in this announcement. The shareholders and 
potential investors of the Company should refer to the announcement for the annual results for the 
financial year 2022/23, which is expected to be published on 29 May 2023, for the actual financial 
performance of the Group. 

The Company’s shareholders and potential investors are advised to exercise caution when 
dealing in the shares of the Company.  
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